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The PAHSCI website was designed to provide visitors a forum for networking, learning, and 

contributing to the knowledge base about effective instructional practices. The PAHSCI website 

aims to maintain a community that encourages learning and practice. The following policies 

and guidelines have been designed to provide an environment of respect for our visitors. 

 

• The PAHSCI website is a resource that provides visitors learning opportunities on 

instructional coaching, PAHSCI, and education reform. 

• PAHSCI believes that instructional coaching is a promising strategy to improve student 

achievement and build teacher capacity. With this in mind, PAHSCI is a politically 

neutral website. 

• PAHSCI maintains a code of conduct that values collegial respect when reflecting and 

discussing issues and topics. Submissions that do not reflect this code will not be posted. 

New blogs and comments on existing blogs will undergo a review process to ensure 

adherence to guidelines. 

• Information or data from other sources posted on the PAHSCI website must be 

verifiable and must abide by copyright laws. Be sure to cite resources! 
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